
From: [REDACTED] >
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 2:04 PM
To: jeevacation@gmail.com
Subject: Visa

Dear Sir,

Unfortunately there's still no news about the visa. Guess this issue will be postponed till the next week.

I was wondering if I could come over to [REDACTED] for the weekend (tomorrow perhaps). Go back to [REDACTED] next week and then, when the visa is ready, go to [REDACTED] straight away. It would be more convenient I think.

Best regards,

[REDACTED] =<?xml version="1.0" encoding="UTF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">
<plist version="1.0">
<dict>
 <key>conversation-id</key>
 <integer>27685</integer>
 <key>date-last-viewed</key>
 <integer>0</integer>
 <key>date-received</key>
 <integer>1507817103</integer>
 <key>flags</key>
 <integer>8590195713</integer>
 <key>gmail-label-ids</key>
 <array>
 <integer>6</integer>
 <integer>2</integer>
 </array>
 <key>remote-id</key>
 <string>758057</string>
</dict>
</plist>